
 
May 10, 2024 

  
The Honorable Tom Cole               The Honorable Rosa DeLauro  
Chairman        Ranking Member   
Committee on Appropriations    Committee on Appropriations    
U.S. House of Representatives    U.S. House of Representatives    
Washington, DC 20515    Washington, DC 20515  
  
Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro:   
  
I am requesting funding for the Raymondville City Wide Park Improvement Plan project in fiscal 
year 2025. The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Raymondville, located at 
142 S. 7th Street, Raymondville, Texas 78580.  
  
The funding would be used to renovate and enhance the safety of multiple parks as part of the City 
of Raymondville’s city wide park improvement plan. The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer 
funds because it is intended for economic and community development activities.  
  
This project has a Federal nexus as it is consistent with the goals of 42 U.S.C. 5305(a)(2). I certify 
that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate family.   
  
Sincerely, 

   
Vicente Gonzalez   
Member of Congress  
 

 


